
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of October 17, 2016 

 A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 17th 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
A Day          B Day/       SAT Day/     B Day          A Day/ 
Day            Advisory       A Day                            Advisory 

 

Check the website for times and dates when all of 
the MSMHS Clubs and Teams meet. Get involved! 

 
NEXT PTO MEETING 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 17TH AT 6:30 PM 
 

HOMECOMING DANCE 
Friday, November 18, 2016 

7 PM in the Great Hall 
Tickets are $10 and will be on sale in November.  

 
 

Don’t Forget to Purchase the 2017 
MSMHS Yearbook Now on Sale 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

1st Annual College Decision Day at MSMHS on November 4th  
GROTON, CT -  When two principals get together to figure out how they can 
collaborate, great things happen. Last year, Three Rivers Middle College 
Principal, Brad Columbus, and Dr. Spera came up with the idea of having 
students interviewed and accepted on the spot during the school day. Today 
the dream became reality when five colleges confirmed that they will inter-
view students on November 4th; four of the five colleges will accept the stu-
dents on the spot! In addition, one of the schools stated that they will award 
scholarships to students on the 4th!   
Here’s how College Decision Day works: 
 Students must complete an application to any or all of the schools listed  
        on the left by Wednesday, October 26th (JWU by Friday, October 21st) 
 On November 4th, students will be interviewed by college admission 
        officers from each of the schools and will find out if they have been  
        accepted to the college (except for Sacred Heart University) 
 Based on academic merit, Johnson & Wales University will award  

           scholarships to some of the students accepted.  
This is a great opportunity for all of our seniors! See your counselor ASAP! 

MSMHS FISH BOWL III - FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18th  

GROTON, CT - Mark it on 
your calendars. The Third 
Annual Fish Bowl Game is 
like no other powder puff 
football game around!  

On Friday, November 18th, 
the women of the junior 
and senior classes will 
compete against one an-
other in a flag football 
game called the Fish Bowl. 
The faculty draft happened 
last Friday when the sen-
iors picked Mrs. Hardison 
and Mrs. Turano as team-
mates and Mr. Gonzales as 

their coach. The juniors chose Ms. Calano and Mrs. Knuijt along 
w ith Ms. Andruskiewicz as their coach. Dr. Spera and Mr. 
Litvinoff will officiate the game. More info to come soon! 

DON’T FORGET: PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES  

Parents wishing to sign-up for Parent-Teacher Conferences 
being held on November 2nd and 3rd will be able to sign-up 
for individual 10 minute conferences on Monday, October 
17th in the Great Hall. Parents/Guardians who are unable to 
sign-up in person can have their student sign-up for them 
beginning Monday morning. Time slots for Parent-Teacher 
Conferences are between 2:20 to 5 pm on Wednesday, No-
vember 2nd and 5:20 to 8 pm on Thursday, November 3rd.    


